

## innovate. focus. achieve

**Head Teacher** Mr I Noble

**Deputy Head Teacher** Mrs A Ayre

Assistant Head Teachers

Mr D Fairclough Mrs J Patterson Mrs L Pippin Mr S Welsh Telephone 0191 5362176

E-mail

info@boldonschool.org.uk

Website

https://boldonschool.com

Boldon School New Road Boldon Colliery Tyne and Wear NE35 9DZ

Our Ref: INO/CDE/HT1647

16 September 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Year 6 Open Evening – Tuesday 28 September 2021

I take great pleasure in inviting you all to our Boldon School Year 6 Open Evening on Tuesday 28 September 2021 from 5.30pm - 8.00pm. The event allows all parents/carers and students to experience the excellent work that is going on throughout the school, by experiencing live-learning. All faculties within the school will be open and fully staffed and there will be a series of interactive classrooms, events and activities for you to join in.

Open Evening is one of the main events in our annual calendar and we are proud to be able to share the excellent work we do with you. Please take time to visit each faculty and speak to as many staff as possible regarding our school. We have over 200 students from Year 7 and 8 attending the event and they are really keen to demonstrate the excellent work that takes place in daily lessons. There will be a guided tour of the school, with opportunities for you to see all the school has to offer.

The evening will also include staggered presentations at 5.30pm, 6.30pm and 7.30pm which will be held in both the assembly hall and the theatre, in order to keep people as safe as possible. Parents are free to tour the school first and drop into a presentation when appropriate. Myself, Mrs Ayre - Deputy Head Teacher and Mrs Pippin - Assistant Head Teacher for Behaviour and Safeguarding will be presenting to parents and the presentation should last no longer than 20 minutes. Parents can wear masks in the theatre and assembly hall if they so wish. Senior staff will be available at the end of the presentation if parents have any questions or queries. Miss Korn, our Special Educational Needs Co-ordinator, will also be giving a presentation on all aspects of SEND at 6.00pm and 7.00pm in the assembly hall. Parking will be available in the main car park.

Choosing your secondary school is a really difficult but important task. Choosing the right school can give students a huge springboard to success. We are really keen for all parents within and outside the borough to visit us and see the excellent work that is going on at Boldon School, even if you feel you have already made your final decision. Our key aim is to ensure that your child is well supported by an outstanding pastoral team and that they make excellent progress in their time here.

I am really looking forward to seeing you all at the event.

Yours sincerely

100 Q

Mr I Noble Head Teacher











